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To whom it may concern

I wish to make my view known on this issue.

I strongly oppose this proposed law reform being put forward by  Rob Pine.

This proposed law is giving the woman the right to chose to take the childs life - there is nothing right about
 this. 

Katrina Rooney

Sent from my iPhone
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